
          Feb.11, 2014
 To whom it may concern, 

                    I am an abutter to the property on 78 Lovett Road, Newton Centre,MA. 
The retaining wall that has been built in the back of the house is not only unsightly, 
but I believe that it is over the legal limits for the city of Newton. The wall in front of 
the house is also crooked in appearance. Additionally, I’ve been informed that the 
materials used for these walls , are typically used in commercial properties. Both of 
the walls detract from the aesthetic of Lovett Road, and their imposing appearance 
could ultimately decrease the value of my home, should I choose to sell it in the 
future. I strongly recommend that both walls be removed in their entirety. I would 
appreciate your serious consideration regarding this important issue. 

      

             Thank You, 

                         Mildred F. Levitt  
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